
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Sent: 8/20/2012 11:34:44 AM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: SB 1161 

Thanks for your help on this safety issue.

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 9:03 AM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Katague, Ditas
Subject: SB 1161

Commissioner Sandoval,

Over the weekend, we learned that Senator Padilla agreed to amend SB 1181 as 
requested by the CPUC. Congratulations!

Tom

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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